
Dear Participants, Parents, Fans, Referees, Scorekeepers and Board Members,  

We , the NYBA are pleased once again to open the NYBA season effective 

August 3, 2013.  Registration is open for preferred assignment from August 3-

Sept 30.  Effective Oct 1, any late registrations will be assigned to teams based 

on opportunities to be placed on teams with a need of additional players.  We 

are also pleased to announce that there are no changes in fees from the 2012-

2013 year.   

We encourage all fans of the NYBA participants to attend the games to cheer on 

the young men and women of both teams as they participate and enjoy their 

moments in the spotlight.      

This is not Select Basketball or AAU.  It is about recreational  basketball for boys 

and girls in the Northshore School  District  from grades 3-12 that enjoy the 

sport and wish to have an opportunity to participate  at the recreational level.   

I am excited for the new year of NYBA basketball and excited to invite all of you 

to participate in one of the greatest recreational opportunities for the children 

of  the Northshore School  District. 

See you on the court or courtside,  

Rich Mason 

President, NYBA 


